
From: Cogdill, Lily <lcogdill@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/24/2017 1:08:52 PM
Subject: Phone Message

Erin Rogers w/ WSPA TV in Greenville called today requesting a comment from the Lt. Governor concerning the 
matter with the Greenville Sheriff. Her number is 864.237.8186
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
1301 Geverais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.9875
lcogdill@aging.sc.gov
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